
TESTIMONY !!
To all it may concern:!!
I am a proponent of HB 248. I, myself, have allergies and carry an Epipen. Because of these 
allergies, I am not a candidate for the COVID 19 shot. My son has a rare allergic disorder called 
Eosinophilic Esophagitis. While he is still only a toddler, I do believe his disease will prevent him 
from receiving not just the COVID 19 shot, but other vaccines and future medical interventions. 
Because of this, I believe there needs to be medical freedom for people like us. I do not want to 
feel like I'm wearing the Scarlett letter  because of issues my son and I were born with. Thank 
you.!!
I have also attached my Witness Information.!!
Thank you,!
Amanda Citarella-Kordic!
3280 Ardmore Rd!
Shaker Heights, OH!!


